Announcements 3/25/22

Good Morning. Please pause for a moment of silence.
Please stand for the pledge.

Signed Report Cards are due back to your Reaching Raiders teacher by today, March
25. We need to get them turned back in before Spring Break.

Attendance on student Report Cards is a reflection of your absences in each class
period for the entire school year — not just the second semester. Therefore, you cannot
look at the attendance that is on your report card to determine whether or not you will
be exempt from Semester Exams. However, you can check your StudentVue account
to see your absences in each period for the second semester.

We will be running on a_Block Schedule again today, so that students can attend and
participate in the On My Own simulation in the Gym. Today students will go to 2nd,
4th, and 6th periods. Students who typically travel to the high school for 6th
period will leave at 1:50 both days, as usual.

A copy of the Bell Schedule can be found on page 7 of the Student Handbook and a
copy was sent to you in an email.

Students - We are STILL having an issue with traffic backing up into the highway
in the mornings. Please have your belongings organized so you can get them and exit

your vehicle quickly. If a driver change has to be made, please do so quickly so traffic
will not get backed up.

Students on the Softball team will be released today at 11:15 for a game.

Happy Birthday today to Derek McCollough.

And Happy Birthday Over Spring Break to Owen Floyd, Jace Yates,
Shaylee Griffin, Jayla Ross, Adam Archer, Blayke Willey, Brayan Francisco
Domingo , Ryan James, Cali Thronberry, Isabel Mcinnis, Elizabeth Miller,
lan Smith & Chloe Jones.



Thought of the day:

“Don’t say you don’t have enough time. You have exactly the same number of hours per
day that were given to Helen Keller, Pasteur, Michaelangelo, Mother Teresa, Leonardo
da Vinci, Thomas Jefferson, and Albert Einstein.”

Have a Fantastic Friday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



